
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application   )  
of Union Electric Company d/b/a   )    
Ameren Missouri for Approval of   )   File No. ET-2018-0132 
Efficient Electrification Program   )   
 
 

RENEW MISSOURI’S STATEMENT OF SUPPORT 
 

COMES NOW Renew Missouri Advocates (“Renew Missouri”) and states: 

1. On August 8th, Ameren Missouri, the Commission’s Staff, and the Office of the Public 

Counsel filed their stipulation and agreement that would allow Ameren Missouri to pursue three 

additional Electric Vehicle (“EV”) charging sub-programs previously proposed in this case 

(multifamily, public, and workplace charging). 

2. Renew Missouri supports the stipulation and agreement because these EV programs can 

promote efficient use of Ameren Missouri’s system and will serve the public interest because they 

further encourage renewable development, benefit customers, and reduce net emissions. These 

outcomes are good for Missouri and the Commission should encourage policies that accelerate 

those benefits.  

WHEREFORE, Renew Missouri asks the Commission to issue an order approving the 

stipulation and agreement filed by Ameren Missouri, Staff, and OPC.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

       /s/ Tim Opitz 
       Tim Opitz, Mo. Bar No. 65082 

  409 Vandiver Drive, Building 5, Ste. 205
 Columbia, MO 65202  

T: (573) 303-0394 Ext. 4 
F: (573) 303-5633  
tim@renewmo.org 
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Certificate of Service 

 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, emailed or hand-delivered to 
all counsel of record this 12th day of August 2019: 
 
        /s/ Tim Opitz 
             


